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                                        MARINA THEFT ALERT    

The Vancouver Police Marine Unit in conjunction with the Marina Operators 

Group are wanting to advise boat owners and other marina operators of an 

increase in vessel break and enters in the False Creek area.                  

Electronics, Bino’s, safety gear, kickers and alcohol appear to be the target of 

the suspect(s). Please be cognizant of this when doing “dock walks” or visiting 

your vessel and report any suspicious activity immediately to police. 

         

 

                                         

 

 

 

 




